
 

 

 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

GEELONG, 25 NOVEMBER 2015   
  

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 
                                                                    

NO. 226(T)-2015   
                                                                                    

PORT OF GEELONG 
 

OIL RIG “WEST TELESTO”TO JACK UP AT GEELONG OUTER ANCHORAGE 
              
 

        Date:              28 November 2015 (weather permitting). 
 
       Previous:             Refer NTM 216(T) - 2015 

 
Details: As a result of changed operational requirements the oil rig “West Telesto” is to be 

now repositioned to the Port of Geelong Outer Anchorage on or about 28 November 
2015 from her present location at Westernport. 

 
                              She will remain jacked up at the Geelong Outer Anchorage for a period of two weeks 

(approximately) awaiting the arrival of a Heavy Lift vessel to on load her and proceed 
to Singapore. 

 . 
                              Mariners are advised to keep well clear of the Oil rig as she is towed to her jack up 

position (see attached diagram) from the Heads. An exclusion zone of 200 meters 
at all times around the rig is hereby declared vide this Notice. 

 
 
Charts & 
Publications 
Affected:    Aus 157 
 
 
 
Further Notice:   This Notice is self-cancelling. 

  
 
 

CAPTAIN DILIP ABRAHAM 
HARBOUR MASTER 
PORT OF GEELONG 

 
 
 
          Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Victorian Regional Channels Authority website www.regionalchannels.vic.gov.au 
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